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Thursday 9th January 2020 
  
Dear Parents,  

 
Visit to St Augustine’s Church –  

Tuesday 28th January 2020 
 
As part of our R.E. work, we have planned a visit to St Augustine’s Church on Brocco Bank. We will 
find out about the beliefs of Christians and how the Church is used in worship. We will compare the 
idea of Heritage versus tradition within Christianity.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As this is a local visit and for such visits, we already have your permission to take the children, you 
do not need to confirm your permission by returning a letter to school. However, we would love any 
parents who are able to join us to come along and help on the visit. Please complete the below reply 
slip if you will be attending the visit with us. However, if you are unable to attend, there is no need 
to return the slip to school. 
 
Many thanks,  
The Year 5 Team  
(Mr Goodhand, Mrs Bridges, Miss Tucker and Mrs Schmidt) 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Visit to St. Augustine’s Church – Tuesday 28th January 2019 
 
 
Name of child: _____________________________ Y5 Class: ___________ 
 

□   I am able to help on the Y5 Church visit and will arrive at school 10 minutes before the 

departure time for my child’s class.  
 
 
Name of adult: __________________________ Contact Number: ______________ 

 Time of visit 

Group 1 
(J7) 

9.10-10.30 

Group 2 
(J8) 

10.30-11.50 

 Group 3 
(J9) 

1.20-2.40 
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